A SRYLINE
SKYDIVING

The Return to Skydiving

We are delighted to be returning to the skies. In order to resume skydiving, and
in accordance with the latest U.K. Government guidance, all airfields will be
operating with the following measures:
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All skydivers (including tandem students) entering the Dropzone
will be required to complete a COVID-19 declaration.

Temperature checks will be in place. Anyone with a temperature over
37.8°C will not be allowed to enter the Dropzone.

All jumpers & spectators must wear a face covering. Please bring your
own gloves if you wish to wear them.

All instructors are required to wear a full face helmet.

Spectators are limited to 2 per student.

Safety brief, gearing up & preparation will take place outside,
weather permitting.

Do not travel to the Dropzone if you develop COVID-19
symptoms or are advised to self-isolate by NHS Track & Trace.

At certain airfields, additional restrictions on top of the above may be required.
All participants will be contacted before their jump and made aware of the
requirements they will be expected to follow.



